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Notice of termination of patent data provision via physical media 

 

 

Dear customers,  

 

We would like to express our greatest appreciation for your kind subscription of our 

“standardized JPO data and JPO-format data” products. 

 

We are pleased to announce you that Japio is going to release a batch downloading service for 

providing patent information products such as standardized JPO data and JPO-format data via 

the Japan Platform for Patent Information (J-PlatPat), which will be launched on March 23, 

2015.  

 

Since we will have this new convenient data provision method, we are going to terminate our 

current services in which those patent information data is provided on physical media on March 

20, 2015. Your kind understanding will be greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions on this matter, please feel free to contact us. 

 

<Contact> 

Japan Patent Information Organization 

Service Section 

TEL: +81-3-3615-5510 

E-mail：service@japio.or.jp 

 

<Contact for a batch downloading service> 

Japan Patent Office 

Patent Information Policy Planning Office 

General Coordination Division 

TEL: +81-3-3581-1101 (extension 2361) 

E-mail：PA0630@jpo.go.jp 

 

We sincerely appreciate your business.  

We look forward to your continued cooperation and consideration in the future.  
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